
Board Report for November 2020

The 21st Century Tutoring Program is now open for real time online academic tutorial services. 
The following centers are Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - 
Browning High School.  Babb Elementary is currently looking for two tutors. Staff have been 
offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM, family engagement activities, music 
club and college/career opportunities.  

During the month of October our program collaborated with Browning High School Athletic 
Department for the Halloween Lights on After School Drive thru. We plan on having another 
event in December for the community.

21st CCLC Coordinator and staff have been working closely with OPI on developing Program 
plans and goals for Remote learning/in-person Schedule for 2020-21 Academic School Year. 

All Federal/State and Tribal guidelines will be followed.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf

21st CCLC Coordinator 


